
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              



  

 WAYS TO GIVE WHEN YOU CAN’T BE AT CHURCH

MAIL YOUR PAYMENT  The church’s mailing address is:  120 E. William Avenue, Kingsland, 
GA. 31548.

DIRECT PAY FROM YOUR BANK  Set up automatic payments through your bank’s bill pay 
or by downloading the Vanco Mobile app available from the Android or iPhone app store.

CREDIT & DEBIT CARD GIVING ONLINE  Make automatic donations using a credit card or 
debit card via our online service at www.kingslandfmc.org or by downloading the Vanco 
Mobile app available from the Android or iPhone app store.

July 23, 2023

Website: www.kingslandfmc.org   
Email: connect@kingslandfmc.org
120 E. William Avenue, Kingsland

Phone: (912) 729-5445
Worship Service: Sundays 10:30 

The July/August issue of The 
Upper Room is now available in 

the main entryway.


The Jun/Jul/Aug issue of Our 
Daily Bread is now available in 

the main entryway.


Welcome Visitors! We are happy to have you here 
today to hear God’s word. Please take a moment to 
fill out the connection card located on the back of  
the seat in front of  you, so we can learn more about 
you.

Kingsland First Methodist 
Church car magnets for sale. 
$10 each. If your would like to 
purchase one contact Gina in 
the Church office. 

Welcome!

…that at the name of Jesus every knee should 
bow, in heaven and on earth and under the earth, 
and every tongue acknowledge that Jesus Christ 
is Lord, to the glory of God the Father. - 
Philippians 2:10-11

http://www.kingslandfmc.org
mailto:connect@kingslandfmc.org
http://www.kingslandfmc.org


Flowers are placed today by Ben & Sherry Casey for their 12th wedding 
anniversary.

2023 Flower Calendar

If you’d like to provide flowers for the church on Sunday, the following dates are available:   August 
27, September 17, October 15, 22, 29.  To reserve a date please call the church office at (912) 
729-5445, opt. 1 or email office@kingslandfmc.org.  The flowers you provide are yours to take 
home after the service.

Sunday, July 23, 2023

10:30 AM, Worship Center


Today’s message will also be available on our website (kingslandfmc.org) 

and our Facebook page (Kingsland FMC).


Prelude                                  This Is My Father’s World              Alaina Washington

  

Welcome & Announcements                                                           Melissa Moreno  


Congregational Praise       O For a Thousand Tongues to Sing

                                           

Greet Your Neighbor


Congregational Praise            Standing on the Promises


Apostle’s Creed	 	 	                     Dean Slusser


Prayer       	 	                       Rev. Haynes Martin


Children’s Moment	 	 	 	 	          Rev. Haynes Martin


Special Music                        His Eye Is On the Sparrow                     Dean Slusser

                                              

Scripture                                         John 20:24-29                                Steve Parrott


Message                                    “Overcoming Doubt”                Rev. Haynes Martin

	                                

Closing Song                    I Have Decided to Follow Jesus 


Benediction/Sending Forth       	 	

Ushers: Chris Bohner, Alex Blount, 
Van Blount, Tim Gray

Acolyte: Seeley Moreno


This Week’s Volunteers

Nursery: Regina VanDeusen

Toddler: Janice Holtzclaw

Children: Suzie Tippins

Food Pantry

The food pantry is in need of canned goods. You can drop off these items to the Pantry, Church 
Office, or Worship Center. There is also a need for volunteers to work during distribution hours 
(Tuesday & Thursday 9-12). If you are available to volunteer please contact the Church Office at 
912-729-5445 or office@KingslandFMC.org Thank you for your help in feeding our local 
community. 

July Birthdays/Anniversaries

Birthdays: Ruth Dober, Deanna Blount, Chris Garthwaite, Rick Winters, Cody Heath, Christian 
Brooks, Madison Parrott, Kitty Canaday, Terri Jo Lance, Ali Moreno, Anne Wojcik, Everley Turner

Anniversaries: Adam & Cameron Luke, Mark & Angie Bruce, Todd & Mary Harlos, Deanna & Alex 
Blount


If you have a birthday or anniversary that is not listed please contact Gina in the church office to 
update our membership rolls.

Annual “Stuff the Bus” School Supply Drive

The Methodist Women are sponsoring their annual drive to collect school supplies for local 
schools. Donated supplies will be collected through Sunday, August 6, 2023. Labeled boxes will be 
placed in the Worship Center for your donations. Items needed, but not limited to, include:


Backpacks/book bags, binders, paper, pens, spiral notebooks, composition notebooks, 
folders, glue/glues sticks, erasers, pencils, colored pencils, markers, crayons, scissors, 
pencil pouches/boxes, rulers, highlighters, hand sanitizers, facial tissues, pencil 
sharpeners.


As always, we thank you for your generous support!

Christian sympathy and prayers to the Casey family 

on the loss of Ms. Julia Watson, who passed away July 15, 2023.


Youth

Sunday Night Youth returns July 30th. We will meet at 5PM for dinner at the Warehouse. We will 
leave at 5:45PM to head over to Agape Church for Camden UNTD (Community Youth Worship).  
We plan to return to the Warehouse by 8:15PM.


Feeding the Youth

Sunday night Youth will be resuming soon. We would greatly appreciate if Sunday Schools, small 
groups, or individuals would provide dinner the following Sundays.  August 13, 20, 27; September 
10, 17, 24; October 1, 15, 22; November 5, 12; December 3, 10. We serve dinner at 5:30PM. 
Please contact Melissa to sign up.


Back to School

Promotion Sunday is August 6th.  There will be a Back To School Breakfast for Children, Youth, 
and their families beginning at 9:15AM in the Gathering Place.  We will use this time to welcome 
back families, and also update registration for the new school year.  We encourage students of all 
ages and teachers to bring their back pack or work bag to our Worship Service for a special Back 
To School Blessing.
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